Date:

Local Electric Company 

Street Address
Anytown, State, Zip

RE:
Dialysis facility name

Street Address

Anytown, State, Zip

TO THE DIRECTOR OR OPERATIONS MANAGER:

I am sending this annual certified letter to you to in order to maintain the excellent communications between our two companies. Primarily, my intent is to remind you of our continued presence in the community, and to the fact that we are highly dependent on your electrical power for our operations.  We all understand that there can be situations where power is lost due to unplanned occurrences, and that is a fact of life we must all work with. We have prepared contingencies for these situations and have a limited number of generators at selected sites. My request regarding those elements that we can control is that our facilities be recognized by your plant management and field repair teams as a critical medical facility. With regard to this, we ask that we be given high priority for the restoration of any power losses. Because the Hemo-Dialysis treatments that we supply are life sustaining, our patients depend on our uninterrupted treatments.

Our company, Comfy Dialysis Center, provides dialysis service to several Kidney patients in the local area.

If power is lost, considerable intervention is needed. Logistical challenges include triage, relocation of patients, alternative treatment availability, transportation issues, and staffing concerns. Lives are at risk when we cannot treat our patients, and time is never on our side.

Your attention and consideration of our situation is greatly appreciated. The actions that you take will benefit our patients and reduce strain on local hospitals. Thank you for your time and for assisting those of our citizens whom are dependent on continuous medical treatment. 

Please reply to me either by fax at (555) 123-4567, or by mail at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely,

Mary Smith, RN
Facility Manager

Dialysis facility name
Street Address
Anytown, State, Zip

